
Dear Representative: I implore you to vote NO on HB3063. It is an egregious mistake to force over 
31,000 children to leave school if they are not injected with pharmaceutical products that have well-known 
risk of serious adverse effects. Many Oregonians are deeply distrustful of authority and government as 
they attempt to degrade our basic freedoms as human beings and citizens of the United States. To 
validate that distrust by this kind of mandate risks further division in our social, cultural and political 
realms. Do not throw our children under this out-of-control bus driven by the pharmaceutical industry. 
PLEASE VOTE NO! Vanessa Hajje Oregon parent, business owner, concerned human being  
 


